
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 

Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar ,Thiruvananthapuram-695001 

NOTIFICATION

KEAM-2022
 ONLINE MOP-UP ALLOTMENT FOR ADMISSION TO GOVERNMENT

ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE

COURSES - PROVISIONAL ALLOTMENT LIST PUBLISHED 

      The Provisional allotment list for admission to the vacant seats available in Govt/Aided

Engineering/Architecture colleges are published on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. The

allotment is published on the basis of the online options registered by the candidates as per

Notification  dated 16.10.2022. Candidates can view the Provisional allotment list through the

link  ‘KEAM 2022 – Candidate Portal’ by clicking the menu item  ‘Provisional Mop up

Allotment List’.           

           Genuine complaints,  if  any, with regard to  the Allotment  List,  can be submitted

though the email ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in  up to 4.00 PM on 20.10.2022. The registration

fee of those candidates who do not join the allotted college/course within the stipulated time

after getting an allotment and those candidates who quit seats after taking admission through

Mop Up allotment will be considered as penalty and will not be refunded.   The final mop-up

allotment  will  be  published  on  20.10.2022  after  addressing  valid  complaints  if  any.

Candidates  shall  have  to  join  the  newly  allotted  college/courses  from  21.10.2022  to

22.10.2022. Detailed notification in this regard will be issued later.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

 
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

Thiruvananthapuram
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